
 

April 2023 

 

Thank you email from  
Alzheimers  EBOP 

Just to let you know we received 
our items this morning - they are 
a wonderful quality and will get 

much use 
in our Cognitive Stimulation 
Therapy sessions and to show 
our clients and carers on home 

visits. 
Thought you would like a photo. 
Thanks again for your support. 

Ngā mihi   
Sue Cave Manager   

Alzheimers Eastern Bay of 
Plenty   

THANK YOU  

 

To Bronwen Foxx (CEO) Disability 

Resource Centre and staff. 

 Quota of Whakatane has appreciated 

having the use of your rooms over the 

past few years. We have enjoyed inter-

acting with yourself and staff.  

Always receiving a helpful friendly re-

sponse to queries. 

 

We thank you all and all the best for 

the continued support for people with 

disabilities.  



We were delighted to welcome the Opotiki Quota members to our monthly din-

ner meeting at Spice Junction. Our own members enjoyed the interaction and 

their enthusiasm.  

 The cake supplied by Christina Bryant went down a treat and added to the 
evening as a super dessert. Thank you Christina. 

It was lovely to bestow the honour to 

Marian Pedersen to cut the Quota 

birthday cake signifying the 43 years 

of the Clubs existence. 

Marian Pedersen and President  

Annette Steele. 



 2019-2021 Board  

President –    - Annette Steele    

Secretary –    - Jenny Mahoney   - Treasurer– Ina Murphy 

Directors 

Club Focus        -     Christina Bryant 

Community Focus      -  Lyn Irviing 

Media - Melva Prodger  

Social Secretary - Kerren Foreman    

 

MEETING  apologies to Jenny Mahoney  - sabrejenny@gmail.com  

DINNER apologies to Christina Bryant  -  

(on a Wednesday prior to dinner) 

Birthdays 2023 

May  

Marian Pedersen 25th 

Jean Mackintosh 25th 

Zyelette Shepherd 31st 

June  

Judith Smith   17th 

Christina Bryant 19th 

Jenny Mahoney 24th 

Lyn Irving  27th 

Wendy Tozer  28th 

Quota Statement 

Through friendship & fellowship may we serve our  

community & uphold the objects of Quota Whakatane. 

The Opotiki Quota Club is pleased to ad-
vise that we will be hosting this year’s 

New Zealand Club Gathering.  It will be 
held in Opotiki the weekend of 16/17 Sep-
tember 2023.  Info to follow in May 2023 

 Yours in Quota friendship Lois Watson 
and Jill Theobald Co-Presidents Quota 

Opotiki Inc. 

MOTHERS DAY 

Sunday 14th May. 


